
NOTES TO THE FINANCIAL STATEMENT 

MAY 2017 

FIRST UNITED CHURCH – HANNA 

 

 

1.  The newsletter and narrative budget went out right after council meeting last 

month.   

 

2. The trustees met and transferred $6500 from the investment to the operating in 

time to cover payroll at the end of April.   The finance committee thanks them for 

their quick action. 

 

3. Offerings are on the downward trend still – down $4000 from last year at this time.  

Hoping that the newsletter will spark some interest and conversation on giving.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


